
March 
Newsletter 

March 5 - Student Camp Mtg following worship (Lunch provided) 
March 5 - Student Band/Choir to Pilgrims Rest BC, Batesville  
March 5 - Meet Me at the Well @ 5p in gym 
March 7 - Wild Game Dinner @ 6p in gym  
March 9 - St. Luke’s Food Pantry @ 8a-12p 
March 10 - Student’s Spring Break Kickoff @ 6-10p 
March 12 - Guardian Angel Offering 
March 19 - Annie Armstrong Offering begins 
March 19 - Car Wash Fundraiser @ 2-4p in parking lot 
March 19 - Deacon Meeting @ 4p 
March 25 - MBCB Disaster Relief Training @ BBC 
March 26 - Student Band/Choir to Trinity BC, Fulton 

Weekly Opportunities 
 

Sunday:   Sunday School—9:00a 
     Worship—10:00a 
     Student Choir - 4p 
     Belden Kids (Children Music/Bible) - 5p 
 
Wednesday:  Bible Study—10:00a & 6:00p 
          Youth Bible Study—6:00p 
          Worship Team Rehearsal—7:15p 

For the Record:   

January Budget Need: $62,312.83  

Budget Receipts: $66,967.89  

Office Hours:  Monday—Thursday 8:30 am—2:00 p.m. 
CLOSED FRIDAY! 

Shane McGivney, Senior Pastor, smcgivney@beldenbaptistchurch.com 
David LeCompte, Worship Pastor, dlecompte@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Chris Terry, Student Pastor, cterry@beldenbaptistchurch.com  
Paul Worsham, Children and Family Pastor, pdworsham@hotmail.com 

Teddy James, Senior Adults Pastor, teddy.james.sr@gmail.com 
Alison Frederick, Fin. Administrator, afrederick@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

 
4121 McCullough Blvd.  Belden, MS 38826 ~ 662-842-6341 

Website:  www.beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Worship Ministry Happenings 

 

Plan to join us for a time of intimate worship with our Savior 
on April 2nd @ 6p.  This will not be a program, this will be a 

time of worship as we celebrate Christ’s Triumphant         
Entrance, His death, and Resurrection!  Invite friends and     

family! 
 

Student Choir – Sundays at 4p - 7th Grade - 3rd yr of college 

Belden Kids (Music/Bible Drill) – Sundays 5p - K-6th Grades 

Worship Team (Band, Choir, Orchestra) - Wednesdays at 
7:15p 

 

Things are going great so far in 2023, if you want to join us in 
our Worship Ministry, feel free to join us on Wednesdays at 

7:15p after Awana!  There are many places to serve from 
Choir, Band, Orchestra, and Tech!  Let’s serve together! 

     Pastor David 
     #doinglifetogether   

Attention all E-givers—-Consider using E-check instead of Debit or 
Credit cards. E-check  saves the church money and allows us to   

steward our resources better. E-check is safe and secure. Thank you 
for using  this valuable tool. 

Mission Statement 
 

To build relationships that lead  
people to become passionate        

followers of Christ. 

Wild Game Dinner 

Men’s Ministry 

March 7th @ 6p 

In the Gym 

Jess Dilley, FBC, Lake, MS 

@ Doris Page SS Class Room  

(Near Ramp door) 

Jan. 8 - April 2 @ 4-5:30p 

Wednesday Night 

6-7:15p 

Benefits: 

Aaron Phillips 

AJ Martin 

Brick Thomas 

Camren Wages 

Drew Long 

Emma Worsham 

Hope Nanney 

Marcus Phillips 

Marlee Phillips 

Susana Worsham 

Will Nanney 

Meet Me at the Well 

Women’s Ministry 

March 5th @ 5p 

In the Gym 

March 19th 



Who’s excited?! Summer camps are just a few months away! 
We are having a camp meeting on March 5th to discuss all 
the summer camp options and to give out the paperwork 
required for them. Please make arrangements to come to the 
meeting following the service. Lunch will be provided for you 
and your family that day.  

There will be a Kickoff to Spring Break on March 10th in the 
Family Life Center (BBC Gym).  This will be a fun evening of 
games, food and fellowship. The event will start at 6:00 pm and 
end at 10:00 pm. 

Winter Jam is March 12th.  The students (7th-12th 
grade) can ride the bus to the arena. The bus will leave 
the church at 2:30 pm. Winter Jam is normally over 
around 10:00 pm. Bus should arrive back at the church 

around 10:30 pm (tentative). Please remember that if a student 
rides the bus to the arena, they need to ride back to the church to 
be picked up for safety reasons. Cost for Winter Jam is $15   
dollars at the door. We will have pizza before we go inside.  

If you have any questions, please contact Pastor Chris,         
cterry@beldenbaptistchurch.com or call church office,           
662-842-6341.       
         Pastor Chris 

                Keep It Lit – Matt. 5:16 

From the Pastor’s Desk 

Greetings Faith Family, 

To be alive is to live the love of Jesus! Love is the     
heartbeat that pumps life throughout the church. A church that 
isn’t loving isn’t alive. Faith Family, we are alive! We are    
living the love of Jesus! As I begin my fourth year at BBC, I 
see the love of Jesus alive in you. As you faithfully pray for 
those in your lives and in the world who need the love of Jesus 
in their lives. As you   gather to celebrate the love of Jesus and 
grow through discipleship opportunities, as you have           
welcomed new people to our faith  family and continue to care 
for each other in love, and as you have gathered mission’s         
offerings, angel tree gifts, fruit baskets,  Guardian Angel      
offerings and met many needs to show the love of Jesus to   
others, you have shown the love of Christ.  

Thank you for your faithfulness, for the ways you live 
in love, for the ways you support the ministries of BBC that 
spread this love to those who are most in need of receiving it. 
We would not be alive without each other nor without the love 
of God flowing in us and through us. Let’s continue to focus 
on the ways that we are alive, that we “Do Life Together for 
Christ”, that God is at work in and through us. Let’s commit to 
each other and to God to remain invested in living in love. Part 
of that investment involves us showing up to receive what we 
need for life - to be fed and nourished by God in worship and 
fellowship so that God’s love can flow into us. Part of that   
investment involves us giving what God has first given us - 
sharing our gifts and abilities in the life of the congregation 
and supporting the ministries through financial and in-kind 
gifts that not only give life to BBC but in combination with 
the gifts of other churches give life to the whole world. Part of 
that investment involves us making time to grow in faith- to 
learn more about who we are as God’s beloved people and 
how God wants us to share that love with others; through   
discipleship and outreach opportunities. To be alive is to live 
the love of Jesus! Gather as the body, Give what God has  
Given You, and Grow in Faith! 

     In His Love, 

         Pastor Shane 

Senior Adult Ministry: 

This month is really off to a great start. Our men and boys will 
be able to enjoy a “Wild Game Dinner” together on March 7th. 
We have Jess Dilley from Lake, Mississippi, an avid          
outdoorsman, coming to speak to us. I hope each of our men 
will come and bring a friend. The food will be  plentiful and it 
is a perfect time to bring others in to hear the gospel.   

Now that we are finally beginning to shake off the cold   
bleakness of winter.  We are looking at many events for our 
senior adults. We are planning opportunities for fun and     
fellowship, but we are also looking forward to being able to 
minister to others.  

I don’t know about you, but I am really looking forward to 
warmer, longer days.  I am in anticipation of a season full of 
buds and new growth. Soon, all around us everything will be 
in bloom, new plants will begin to burst forth from the ground.  
What a perfect example of the gift Christ has given us. 
Through Him we are able to break out of the pointless,    
struggle of our old life and become a new creation. Looking 
around you can’t help but think about the transformation that 
takes place in one’s life upon acceptance of Christ. Also, in 
looking around you see those caught in the same chains each 
of us once wore. We have the good news, the gospel so many 
need to hear in order break out of their old life just as each of 
us have. Let’s share it with those God places in our path.  

     Pastor Teddy 

Volunteers NEEDED! 

Contact Pastor Paul or Ashtyn LeCompte 

mailto:cterry@beldenbaptistchurch.com

